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Tallahassee, Fla.—The Florida Department of Health recognizes and celebrates the Special 
Supplemental Nutrition Program for Women, Infants and Children (WIC) for strengthening 
families for more than 40 years. Since 1974, WIC has provided essential and valuable services 
that are beneficial to families and support for women who breastfeed their infants. Florida WIC 
currently serves approximately 480,000 Floridians every month. 
 
“It is important for all mothers and babies to have access to nutritious foods and the support 
they need to build healthy habits,” said State Surgeon General and Secretary of Health Dr. John 
Armstrong. “WIC has an outstanding history of service and a successful track record of meeting 
the nutrition needs of Florida’s women and their children for over 40 years.” 
 
WIC stresses early participation in the program, and the results of this effort continue to show 
positive influences on development and birth outcomes. WIC participation is associated with a 
reduced probability of low-birth weight and with increased probability of breastfeeding initiation. 
The percentage of Florida WIC infants ever breastfed has steadily increased from 77.2 percent 
in June 2014 to 78.7 percent in June 2015. 
 
Florida WIC provides services to pregnant women, new mothers, infants and children up to their 
fifth birthday based on nutritional risk and income eligibility. Potentially eligible participants do 
not have to be on a public assistance program to qualify for WIC services; in fact many working 
families participate in the WIC program. The primary services provided are nutrition screening, 
risk assessment, nutrition education and counseling, breastfeeding support, and referrals to 
health care and other social services. WIC nutritionists work directly with mothers to educate 
them about what is best for their baby, their families’ nutrition needs and encourage them to 
build healthy habits.  
 
Florida WIC is administered through the Florida Department of Health and is available in all 67 
counties. To learn more about the WIC Program or to see if you are eligible call toll-free at 1-
800-342-3556. To find the local WIC office in your area go to www.FloridaWIC.org. 
 
The U.S. Department of Agriculture prohibits discrimination against its customers, employees 
and applicants for employment on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, sex, 
gender identify, religion, reprisal and where applicable, political beliefs, marital status, familial or 
parental status, sexual orientation, or all or part of an individual’s income is derived from any 
public assistance program, or protected genetic information in employment or in any program or 
activity conducted or funded by the department. Not all prohibited bases will apply to all 
programs and/or employment activities. If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of 
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discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Compliant Form, found online at 
http://www.ascr.usda.gov/compliant_filing_cust.html, or at any USDA office, or call 866- 632-
9992 to request the form. You may also write a letter containing all of the information requested 
in the form. 
 
Send your completed complaint form or letter to us by mail at U.S. Department of Agriculture, 
Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20250-
9410, by fax 202- 690-7442 or email at program.intake@usda.gov. Individuals who are deaf, 
hard of hearing or have speech disabilities may contact USDA through the Federal Relay 
Service at 800- 877-8339; or 800- 845-6136 (Spanish). USDA is an equal opportunity provider 
and employer. 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The department works to protect, promote and improve the health of all people in Florida 

through integrated state, county and community efforts. 

Follow us on Twitter at @HealthyFla and on Facebook. For more information about the Florida 

Department of Health please visit www.FloridaHealth.gov. 
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